
Announcements Week of: Wednesday, August 24th-Tuesday, August 30th 

 

Good Morning Hawks, today is Wednesday August 24th and these are your 

weekly announcements: 

 

Seniors: Prestige will be on campus next week August 29th, 30th, 31st, and 

September 1st to take senior photos in the small gym.  Each senior has a 

unique appointment time and date and this info can be found posted in the 

display case next to the media center.  Be sure to find your appointment and 

be ready to smile next week! 

 

The Club at Hug is BACK!  Boys and Girls Club of Truckee Meadows are 

officially open at our new campus.  The new Club at Hug is located at the back 

of the media center and will be holding lunch and after school activities for 

Club members.  Stop by after school and get signed up to join in the fun 

today! 

 

If you are interested in joining Key Club—the world’s largest high school 

community service organization, join us at lunch in 212 on Wednesdays!  See 

you there! 

 

Auditions for the first school play will be Wednesday and Thursday, the 24th 

and 25, starting at 2:45 in the theater. No need to prepare anything ahead of 

time, just show up with your awesome attitude and get ready to have a great 

time!  

 

The Harlequins Drama Club will have it’s first meeting of the year on Tuesday, 

30th, at lunch time in the theater. Come out and get the inside scoop on the 

new season. 

 

Any girls interested in playing golf see Coach Altenburg in Rm 239. 



The 2022-2023 Yearbook Staff is already hard at work designing a book to 

represent our first year here at the new school! If you buy now, you can save 

$15 go to Yearbookforever.com and buy your book today! 

  

 

  

 
 
  
  
 
 
  
 

 


